
Dogwood Seedling Give Away 2018 
 

 
 
Local resident receives package of dogwood seedlings from Jeff Parker and Keelin Parker as Sarah 
Reinemeyer provides planting instructions.   
 
Saturday, February 3, 2018 was a wet, cold day in downtown Woodville -- a perfect day for planting 
seedlings.  The Tyler County Forest Landowner Association, a non-profit organization of tree farmers, 
gave away 800 dogwood seedlings on the Courthouse grounds within a couple of hours.  Those who 
received the seedlings generously donated $450 toward a scholarship the association will be awarding a 
college-bound Tyler County student this summer. 
 


